USA/CANADA LEADERSHIP FORUM

Again the Forum in Memphis was a huge success. The seminars were great, the motivational speakers
were wonderful. It was great to see old friends again and pick up where we left off.

The WI Lions will be hosting the Forum next year in Milwaukee and we are looking forward to providing
another great Forum. There were 1244 pre-registrants in Memphis. We are in need of volunteers to help
in many ways. If you have never been to a Forum and are thinking about it, now is the time to attend.
Help if you want or just be a participant-you will not regret your decision to attend.

More on the Forum in the future.

USA/Canada Committee Chair
Val Roberts



